AREN'T WE THE LUCKY ONES!

Truly living in the car capital of the universe, we can simply pick up the phone and we are
off to some exciting venue featuring outstanding cars. Just think, those good Mustangers in
other parts of the country have to put away their toys during the winter, and we in Southern
California just keep driving right on throughout the year. Speaking of driving, are you ready
for the MOCC tour of the Nethercutt Automobile Museum in downtown Sylmar, Saturday,
March 25, 2023. This will be a tour of some of the finest automobiles in existence. The tour
will start at 10:00 a.m. and last for two hours. After the tour you can visit the Nethercutt col-

lection of cars, and also see a 1937 restored steam locomotive and a custom built Pullman
car.

The event is limited to 35 MOCC members and reservations will be taken up through
March 1, 2023. There are no jeans, cut-offs or sandals allowed. Cameras are permitted, but
no flash photography and video are allowed.

There is a lunch planned after the tour at a nearby restaurant.
Cost of the tour is $10.00 per person.

Make your check out to MOCC and mail it to:  Jim Duthler
24615 Welby Way
West Hills, CA 91307

For questions, please call Jim Duthler — (818) 340-4262 or E-mail: jim_duthler@charter.net
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